
          
                                                                    

 
   

     

DENVER V.C. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
   Discover ● Value ● Celebrate ● Praise  

   
 19 Ryston Road 

 Denver 
 Downham Market 

Headteacher:  Mrs Louise Jones                                            Norfolk 
e-mail: office@denver.norfolk.sch.uk                                                                    PE38 0DP 
web:    www.denver.norfolk.sch.uk  Tel:  01366 383272          
 
26th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are so pleased that all of the children will be back in school on 8th March and are really 
looking forward to getting back to face-to-face teaching again. We have been working through 
the new guidance this week and plan to continue with the safety measures we had in place in 
the autumn term. More details regarding this will follow next week.  
 
Yesterday, we joined many Norfolk schools in a collective Rainbow Superhero Day to celebrate 
hardworking critical workers, especially the NHS frontline staff. Thank you for sharing the 
wonderful photos of the children dressed as superheroes. We have sent a selection of photos 
and work to the Queen Elizabeth Hospital and I know that this gesture will be greatly 
appreciated. Thank you for helping us to support our amazing critical workers. Here is a 
selection of our superheroes:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



          
                                                                    

 
   

     

  

 
Don’t forget that it is World Book Day next Thursday, 4th March. Every year, the children 
impress us with their creative book character costumes and I’m sure that this year will be no 
exception.  
 
We had arranged for the children to watch a recorded version of the pantomime ‘The Wizard of 
Oz’ on their return to school in January, although this was not possible due to the current 
lockdown. We have, however, arranged for this to happen in the first week of the children’s 
return, giving them something to look forward to.  
 
Mrs Henden sent out a letter earlier in the week to inform you that after school sports clubs for 
Classes 2, 3 and 4 will resume from 8th March. If anyone would like their child to attend the 
Before School Club from this date, please contact the office. This club will only be able to run if 
enough children attend to make it financially viable.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend and enjoy the sunshine. Only one more week of remote 
learning to go!  
 
Take care and stay safe.  
 
Louise Jones 
 
Louise Jones 
Headteacher 



          
                                                                    

 
   

     

 
 
 
 


